P. C. Bex 4868 Cleveland Park Station Washington, D. C. July 7, 1948 Dr. H. W. Appleton Department of Scientific and Industrial Research Park House 24, Rutland Gate Tondon, S. W. 7 Dear Dr. Appleton: Thank you for your note of June 21. Enclosed herewith are copies of various other reprints on my investigations. An article is to appear shortly in the Proceedings of the Institute of Radio Engineers which describes my last set of data taken at Wheaton, Illinois on a frequency of 450 Mc. When reprints become available I will send a copy of this article to you. I hope that radio astronomy will continue to be investigated in England. The works of Hey, Parsons and Phillips are of great interest and provide valuable additions to this field of knowledge. Very truly yours, Grote Reber